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November 18, 2016 

 

 

 

MEMO TO: All Elevator Companies    

 

      

FROM: Jeff Cole     

  Supervisor of Inspections 

 

 

RE:  2016 A17.1 Code 

 

 

Please be aware 2016 A17.1 Elevator Code will become effective May 30, 2017.  

Building Plan approval date will be required on all New Installation Applications.  

 

If Building Plan approval date is not provided before May 30, 2017 you will be asked to submit 

a new application; no exceptions.  

 

Thank you for your compliance. 
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